Cultural Safety for Aboriginal children

MPAC respects the right of every Aboriginal child to be immersed in their culture.  MPAC will embrace this and not seek to deny Aboriginal children their identity and who they are.

[bookmark: _GoBack]MPAC acknowledges that Aboriginal people have an ongoing connection to this country which extends for more than 40,000 years.  
